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Description of Proposal: Lane Mountain Company (LMC} plans to add a new 
screening operation to produce a new product called 
"brown sand". This product will combine LMC processed 
sand and importing additional sand and utilizing existing 
equipment to blend the two into a new product. This 
blending process will be incorporated into their Fugitive 
Dust Control Plan (FDCP). The proposed install will occur 
within the existing property boundaries. LMC also plans to 
install a single new Baghouse (dust collection system) for 
greater control efficiency of particulate matter. The new 
Baghouse is in addition to the existing control equipment 
and is designed to further reduce air emissions. 

Proponent: Lane Mountain Company 

Location of Proposal: 3119 Highway 231, Valley, WA 99181 

Lead Agency: Washington State Department of Ecology 
Air Quality Program 
4601 North Monroe 
Spokane,WA 99205-1295 

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have a probable significant 
adverse impact on the environment. An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is not required 
under RCW 43.21C.030 (2)(c). This decision was made after review of the Environmental Checklist 
and other information on file with the lead agency. This information is available to the public on 
request. 

This M-DNS is issued under WAC 173-11-340 {2); the lead agency will not act on this proposal for 
14 days from the date below. Comments must be submitted by mail at the above address or call 
Andy Kruse (509) 329-3400 if you have any questions. 

Responsible Official: Karin Baldwin, Air Quality Section Manager 

Signature: 
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Contact: Andy Kruse Phone:(509)329-3400 




